Gilgandra Public School

Safe, Respectful, Learners



Phone: 02 68472 043

Email: qilqandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



18 September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Next Friday is the last day of Term 3. To celebrate the efforts and achievements of the students, on Thursday 26 September, we will have a celebration to finish off the term.

We will be watching the Lego Movie and enjoy lunch of pizza and chips. The Lego Movie is rated PG. Students do not need to bring food for the movie but can bring extra lunch and recess.

We will also have a visit from Milo the cat.

If there are questions or issues, please contact the school.

Kind regards.

Mr Adam Smithers Classroom Teacher Gilgandra Public School

Gilgandra Public School

Safe, Respectful, Learners

Principal Michael Darcy

Phone: 02 68472 043 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



18 September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Next Friday is the last day of Term 3. To celebrate the efforts and achievements of the students, on Thursday 26 September, we will have a celebration to finish off the term.

We will be watching the Lego Movie and enjoy lunch of pizza and chips. The Lego Movie is rated PG. Students do not need to bring food for the movie but can bring extra lunch and recess.

We will also have a visit from Milo the cat.

If there are questions or issues, please contact the school.

Kind regards,

Mr Adam Smithers Classroom Teacher Gilgandra Public School